
 

                                 02.12.2022 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 
   Ukraine keeps working on winning. The situation at the front remains difficult. 

The enemy regularly attacks important infrastructure facilities. Despite this, the 

power engineers are doing their best to provide Ukrainians with electricity. With 

the coming of winter, we face new challenges, new tasks and we are fulfilling them. 

Authorities take care of providing new financial support to Ukraine. Volunteers 

facilitate fundraising for generators for hospitals and army. 

 
   Under current conditions, Centravis production continues to work under the 

limited energy supply mode as our government asked us to reduce the load on 

Ukrainian energy system. The situation is gradually restoring. As we have 

announced last week, our pressing line is under planned major overhaul. We plan 

to finish it at the next week. 

 

   Our logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, 

and Dubai are ready to your requests. The Financial and Administrative 

Departments, Customer support are waiting to your calls. 

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 

   Also, we are happy to inform you, that our logistics team reached to agreement 

with Maersk, which carries out shipments by sea, to restore container loads directly 

from our production in Nikopol. This gives us the opportunity to minimize transit 

time and indicates that we are slowly returning to the pre-war shipment regime. 

 

Thank you for choosing our products.  

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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